

## Ellington Primary School



25.5.2022

## **Year 4 Residential**

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you to a meeting regarding the Year 4 residential trip to Whithaugh Park.

The meeting will take on  $\underline{\text{Tuesday June 7}^{\text{th}}}$  at 3:15pm in school and will last approximately 30 minutes.

Mrs Rusby will share masses of information with you regarding the trip and answer any questions that you may have.

The Year 4 children and siblings can join you for the meeting in the hall. Please arrive via the main school entrance.

Best Wishes, Mr Hodgson

Headteacher: Mr K Hodgson